
 
 
	
July	9,	2020	
	
	
	
Hello,	St.	Andrew's	Community,	
	
The	Louisiana	ISAS	schools,	including	St.	Andrew's	Episcopal	School,	invite	you	to	
attend	a	virtual	town	hall	meeting	on	Wednesday,	July	15,	at	5:30	p.m.	Special	
guest	Dr.	Jennifer	Avegno,	New	Orleans	Health	Department	Director,	will	join	
participating	Heads	of	School	in	a	Google	Meet	with	our	school	communities	
attending	via	the	YouTube	Live	page	linked	below.	
	
The	hour-long	town	hall	will	include	discussion	of	the	Louisiana	ISAS	schools'	
shared	goals	and	commitment	to	our	families;	policies,	priorities	and	
responsibilities	in	reopening;	and	questions	submitted	by	parents	and	guardians	
through	the	YouTube	live	stream.	
	
Families,	click	HERE	to	access	the	YouTube	live	stream	on	July	15.	
[FULL	URL:	https://youtu.be/bH6mTIPHv3Y]	
	
We	look	forward	to	this	opportunity	to	meet	together	as	a	united	community	of	
Louisiana	independent	schools,	and	we	are	also	grateful	to	Dr.	Avegno	for	sharing	
her	time	with	us.		
	
Thank	you,	
	
Kathryn	Fitzpatrick	
Head	of	School	
	
	


